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SELF HELP IS NOW OPEN ON 
SATURDAYS!!!!!

Come visit us on Saturdays as we open from 9am to 
1pm for lawn care equipment rentals. Remember rentals 

are for 1 hour to accommodate as many residents as 
possible. 

Weather permitting here please see our Saturday 
schedule:

   As Spring gets underway please remember to 
water your grass. Watering times are 6am-10am and 

6pm to 10pm. Don’t forget our Self Help, located 
across the Community Center offers free lawn care 

equipment (lawn mowers, weed eaters, shovels, 
seed spreaders, rakes) check outs. Equipment 

check outs are available Monday through Friday 
from 8am to 5pm. Check out times vary per item and 

are on a first come first serve basis.  

Dear Residents, 

This month we will celebrate 
Independence Day on the Fourth of July, 
and I hope your families enjoy some well-
earned time off with your loved ones, 
along with all the customary barbecue’s 
and  reworks displays. Hunt Military 
Communities wants to thank you and 
your families for the many sacrifices you 
make for our freedoms and way of life. 
Many of our residents will PCS this 
summer and we will be welcoming those 
families to Hunt Military Communities. We 
have recently chosen new Pillars of 
Excellence that are the foundation to how 
we run this company and serve each of 
you. 

Our goal is to provide you with the very best living experience at 
each step of your journey in our communities. We are committed 
to continuous improvement by raising the bar with our 
management and fiduciary obligations of military housing 
projects. 

Wishing you all a safe, happy, and healthy holiday! 

Semper Fidelis,

Brian Stann
President and Chief Executive Officer
Hunt Military Communities

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 
Phone: 830-291-8550 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/
LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

Our President’s Message 

CONTACT US: 

07.09.2022
07.16.2022
07.23.2022

Self Help is Open 
during the Week

Don't forget our Self Help is also open 
Monday - Friday from 830am to 430pm.

We have lawnmowers, weed eaters, seed 
spreaders, rakes, and grass seed available. 

Excellence, Accountability, Integrity, Continuous Improvement, 
and Customer Commitment. 



www.laughlinfamilyhousing.com 

COMING SOON! 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez  

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840 
Phone: 830-291-8550 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 

SAVE  THE  DATE ! 
July 4th - Office Closed

Both Maintenance and Leasing offices will be closed. For 
all emergency and urgent work orders please continue to 
call us at 830-291-8550.

July 11th - Phase II Tree Trimming
We will continue to trim/remove 50 trees around our 
community. Be on the lookout for an email if your tree will 
be trimmed.

July 13th - New Resident Brief (1 of 2) New 
resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory for for all new 
move ins.   

July 15th - Summer Kid's Craft
Join us for a fun summer craft indoors and out of the heat. 

July 27th - New Resident Brief (2 of 2) 
New resident information brief (2 of 2) mandatory for for all 
new move ins.

July 30th - Back to School Pool Bash
Join us as we partner with the Youth Center for a Back to 
School pool party. We will also be giving out backpacks 
and school supplies (while supplies last). 
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